
Transportation Update 

We have an important transportation update to share with you.  We want to let you know that our Head 
Bus Driver has unexpectedly gone out on leave. We are doing our best to find a temporary replacement 
while he is out. We appreciate your patience as we try to get information regarding bus runs to you. We 
are hopeful that bus run information will be available by next Friday, September 3rd.  We are not 
expecting any major changes in runs so expect a run time like what you have had in the past year.  Just 
as last year, we are not allowing daily bus notes due to capacity concerns on buses.  If you have a long-
standing/year-long note, be sure to contact the bus garage with that information.  If you are new to the 
district, either a new student, kindergarten student or pre-kindergarten student, we will be providing 
more specific information directly to you. 
 
We thank you for your patience and want you to know we are working hard to make sure our bus runs 
are complete and accurate information is being shared with you.  The Bus Garage phone number is 965-
2104.  Feel free to call us with any questions.  We will do our best to get you the information that you 
need.  

 
 


